REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

=t= NATIONAL DISASTER COORDINATING COUNCIL

National Disaster Management Center, Camp Gen. Emilio Aguinaldo, Quezon City, Philippines

NDCC ADVISORY

TO : ALL CHAIRMEN, RDCCs, PDCCs, OCDRCs |, II, lll, IV-A,
IV-B, V, VI, VII, VI, IX, X, XI, XIll, ARMM, CARAGA, NCR and
CAR

SUBJECT : WEATHER ADVISORY NUMBER 02 for Low Pressure Area

DATE : 01 October 2010, 11:00 AM

Source; PAGASA

As of 8:00 AM today, the Low Pressure Area (LPA) East of Bicol was
estimated at 70 kms Northeast of Daet, Camarines Norte (14.5°N, 123.5°E). This
weather disturbance will bring cloudy skies with scattered rainshowers and
thunderstorms over the whole country becoming occasional to frequent rains
over Central Luzon and Visayas which may trigger flashfloods and landslides.

Residents living in the above-mentioned areas were advised to take all
the necessary precautionary measures against flashfloods and landslides.

For more information, you may contact the Weather Division of PAGASA at
telephone numbers: 927-1541, 926-4258 and 927-1335.

You are hereby directed to undertake precautionary measures in your AOR.
Likewise, the public and Disaster Coordinating Councils (DCCs) concerned are advised to
take appropriate actions.

In order to better inform/warn communities, you are reminded to disseminate these
through local/community leaders and through your local media, including community radio
stations. Conduct press briefings as often as needed. This local effort will complement and
reinforce efforts at the national level. Emphasis should be on proactive actions — evacuation
rather than rescue.

Let us untiringly aim for zero casualties.

Submit report on actions taken.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE CHAIRMAN, NDCC:

Telefax: NDCC Opcen (+632) 911-1406; 912-2665; 912-5668; NDCC Secretariat (+632) 912-0441: 912-5947;
Office of the Administrator, OCD (+632) 912-2424
Email: dopcen@ndcc.gov.ph Website: www.ndcc.gov.ph




